

Sir David Trippier C/o East Lancashire Masonic Charity Hewlett Court Newcombe Road Holcombe Brook Bury BL0 9XJ Little Sisters of the Poor St. Joseph's Home 52 Plymouth Grove West Manchester M13 0AR Tel: 0161 273 4147 ms.manchester@lsplondon.co.uk

20th May 2020

Dear Sir David,

Thank you so much for the extremely kind donation that we have received from you and your friends and colleagues at the East Lancashire Masonic Charity.

This generous gift will make a huge difference to us as we care for our elderly residents during these difficult and unimaginable times that we are all experiencing. It will help us to meet our day to day running costs and purchase extra essential PPE to safeguard our residents and staff, which is of paramount importance to us.

When we eventually return to some sort of normality it would be a privilege to welcome you and some of your fellow members of the Masonic Charity to St. Joseph's Home.

We really do appreciate your interest and support of our charity, and assure you all of our grateful prayers and good wishes.

Yours sincerely

Sr. Josephine Mother Superior

Si Josephine

www.littlesistersofthepoor.co.uk

RECEIVED